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By now the sixty children from Years 3-6 who are attending camp will be no doubt very
excited and looking forward to Tuesday’s early start. A reminder has been sent home with
these kids today.
My thanks to Ms Moran, Miss Vuong, Mr Fung and Mr Dippert for taking the children on
camp and providing that 24 hour support and supervision which is required. Despite
popular opinion, teachers are not paid ‘overtime’ and these extra events and activities
are done out of teacher’s goodwill.
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TERM 4
Having had a wonderful time on leave, I feel ready and rejuvenated for the busy term
ahead. Please ensure you take note of the dates on the calendar (which can be accessed
through your SchoolBytes app) and plan accordingly as there are lots of events on this
term. Thank you to Mrs Williams and the Executive team in ensuring things ran smoothly
during my absence

SCHOOL CAMP

Messages from Mrs Benson:

TRANSITION INTO HIGH SCHOOL
Just a reminder that high school enrolment forms (online preferred) will be expected to
be completed at the end of Term One, 2025 for current Year 5 students (Year 6-2025).
This will come around very quickly and parents of Year 4 and Year 5 students now need
to be considering high school options and placements. High school orientation days are
typically early next year, and I encourage parents of both Year 5 and Year 6 children
(2025) to be looking at school websites and planning to attend those evening orientation
sessions. A parent information session will be conducted early next year with more
information.
If you are unsure of your child’s local high school, please type your address into the School
Finder link: https://schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au/ 

https://schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au/
https://schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au/


There have been some changes to the out of area enrolment policy. As a school, we are
already well over our Enrolment Cap and these changes do not affect the majority of out
of area applications but nonetheless I have been asked to share the following information
with parents. Please find the summary of information by clicking here or on the picture.

WOODVILLE ALLIANCE
Selected Stage 2 children are pictured here at their graduation having completed the
series of sessions with Woodville Alliance. These sessions have focused on Seasons of
Growth; teaching skills of resilience, persistence and problem solving.

OUT OF AREA ENROLMENTS

CALENDAR - MISS VUONG
Friendly reminder that the school events calendar can now be found through the
SchoolBytes app, instead of within the newsletter. This will mean that the calendar can be
updated more frequently and should be more accessible for your convenience. If you are
having trouble viewing the calendar on your app, please contact Miss Vuong.

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/schooling/parents-and-carers/choosing-a-school-setting/Parent_Factsheet.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/schooling/parents-and-carers/choosing-a-school-setting/Parent_Factsheet.pdf











